
To whom it may concern, I am writing concerning the removal of religious exemptions for vaccination; 
as a person who has been on both sides of this debate I urge you to allow parents the freedom to 
choose what is best fitting for their children and please do not remove religious exemptions from 
vaccination; there is no urgent reason why these rights have to be revoke, thank you for support!  
D. Johnson  

 


